From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 June 2012 22:21
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:20 PM on 14 Jun 2012 from Mrs Annie Broe.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Annie Broe

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Jitty, Burdrop, Banbury OX15 5RQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sirs I wish to object to the application on the grounds that the applicants have not produced any proper evidence to show that the Bishop Blaize isn't viable. I believe the applicants purchased the property with the sole intention of closing it down. I was a regular patron of the Bishop Blaize both in previous ownership and in the applicants ownership. It was previously a vibrant and going concern and as soon as the applicants had posession they immediately were unbusinesslike and gave the impression of being totally disinterested in any custom. The Bishop Blaize added greatly to the communal facilities, being patronised by the village and many others from surrounding areas throughout the year. There can be no planning grounds for permitting this application. Hence I ask yo to refuse it. Yours faithfully Annie Broe


